ADMINISTRATIVE/PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICE Nancy Stephan CFO/Administrator



st. CLAIR COUNTY HEALTH CENTER
530 Arduser Drive
Osceola, Missouri 64776
Phone: (417) 646-8332
Fax: (417) 646-8159

March 16, 2020

PRESS RELEASE

I, Dr. Michael Shoemaker, as Medical Director of the St. Clair County Health Center recommend that all Community Institutions such a Schools, Businesses and Faith-Based Organizations refrain from meetings of 10 or more participants.

I also recommend that all schools, in St. Clair County, remain closed until further notice.

Thank you for your consideration in my recommendations. Hopefully, my recommendations will help to keep our Community safe and slow down the spread of COVID-19 Virus.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at this number (417) 646-8332. I am available to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Shoemaker, MD

Medical Director